Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
State Board of Education
The Florida Department of Education and the State Board of Education announces the second in a series of workshops titled “What’s Working in Effective Teaching and Leadership” to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: September 28, 2010, 4:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m.

PLACE: Florida State College at Jacksonville, Downtown Campus, 101 West State Street, Auditorium, Jacksonville, FL

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The purpose of this workshop is to provide an opportunity for Andy Ford, President of the Florida Education Association, to share with educators and stakeholders the Association’s vision and strategies to support those in the teaching profession. This workshop is designed to encourage dialogue, information sharing, and feedback from educators and stakeholders. 

For more information, you may contact: Lynn Abbott at (850)245-9661, lynn.abbott@fldoe.org or go to http://www. fldoe.org/whatworks/.

